
Doctor of
Dental
Medicine
The Doctor of Dental Medicine
program is a six-year program
consisting of basic science, clinical
science, and dental public health
courses. The DMD program aims to
produce graduates for the general
practice of the profession who are
scientifically knowledgeable,
technically-capable, and socially-
sensitive in the maintenance of
health. The graduate shall advance
oral health as an integral part of
general health and total well-being
of the individual.

Why MCU?

No. Credits

Manila Central University,
EDSA, Caloocan City 1400

(+632) 8364-10-71 up to 74
hello@mcu.edu.ph 

120 Years in Innovating Education

Efficient Student Care Program

Level III RA status from the 
Philippine Association of Colleges 
and Universities Commission on 
Accreditation(PACUCOA)

State of the Art Facilities

Seasoned Faculty and Staff

One of the Greenest and Safest 
Campus in the Metro
Flexible Payment Terms

Scholarships and Financial Aid
Available

www.mcu.edu.ph

#BeACentralino

/MCU1904

Scan the QR
code or visit our
website and
cllick enroll now
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Duration   :
: 

6 yrs 
276 

Start Date     :    July


